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First I want to thank all of the participants on the WEQ PKI Subcommittee who participated in the meetings.  It was my pleasure to chair this subcommittee and I support the resulting work product.

Subsequent to the posting of the recommendation I have had several questions from members and FERC staff regarding the specific applicability of these PKI standards.  In other words, what transactions they are intended to apply to.  Based on these questions, and to fully clarify the intent, I am proposing that one new standard be added to the recommendation.
Proposed Standard 012-1.x.y:

These WEQ-012 PKI standards should be utilized for transactions under the WEQ-001, WEQ-002, WEQ-003, WEQ-004, and WEQ-013 business practice standards.  They may be used for other transactions by mutual agreement of the parties.  

Thank you for the opportunity to submit these comments.
